Dear Mr. Rundle and Gull Lake Community Board Members,

| oam writing to formally announce my retirement at the
conclusion of the 2024-25 school year. | would like to
express my deepest gratitude to the Gull Lake Community
School system. | feel very fortunate to have been part of
the Richland family for twenty six years. It has been an
absolute privilege to work alongside such dedicated
colleagues and to have the opportunity to teach and
support life-long learning with our Richland Elementary
students. Teaching and working with the first grade
faomilies over the years has been extremely exciting and
challenging, but most of all rewarding and fun!

This decision to leave the classroom was not taken lightly.
| will carry maony cherished memories with me as | embark
on this new chaopter of my life.

Thank you for the support and opportunities you have
provided me throughout my career with Gull Laoke
Community Schools.

Thank you,
Stacy Mayett



